On Saturday, May 30th, 2020 at 6:43 am, a WWD
was reported traveling NB in the SB lanes of US-61
near MM 30. Lee County and Des Moines County
sheriff's deputies could not locate the wrong way
driver.

Based on this information, the most likely points of
entry are (1) 303rd Ave/CR-X32; (2) BUS-61/CR-J50;
(3) 175th St; and (4) IA-16. There are no cameras in
this area.




